Electronic tablet stolen from vehicle
Thursday, July 11,2013 12:19 AM -

At 3:55 p.m. Sunday, Delphos Police were called to the 900 block of North Main Street in
reference to a theft from a motor vehicle in that area.

Upon officers speaking with the victim, it was found sometime in the overnight hours, someone
had gained entry into the unlocked vehicle and taken an electronic table from inside.




